Davis, Joshua A.

From: King, John W.

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 12:18 PM

To: Davis, Joshua A.

Subject: FW: Approval Needed - (4) 50 ft Bucket Trucks
Attachments: TA50 Q773207-9 JEMS S.PDF

Proceed sir

From: Davis, Joshua A.

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 11:41 AM

To: King, John W. <JWKing@columbus.gov>

Subject: FW: Approval Needed - (4) 50 ft Bucket Trucks

Good Morning John,

Traffic is requesting to purchase four 50 ft bucket trucks off UTC. The purchase will be a one-for-one trade-in for brass
tags 21812, 21813, 23702, and 24726.

Do we have Fleet approval?

Best regards,

Management Analyst Il

www.columbus.gov

Please note, in adherence to best practices brought about in response to COVID-19, many employees of the
Department of Public Service have moved to a "work from home" status, effective March 18, 2020. Please
note that many members of the department remain available remotely during normal business hours.

From: Wentzel, Steve J.

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 11:30 AM

To: Davis, Joshua A. <JODavis@columbus.gov>
Subject: RE: Approval Needed - (4) 50 ft Bucket Trucks

Approved.

From: Davis, Joshua A.

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 10:51 AM

To: Wentzel, Steve J. <SJWentzel@Columbus.gov>
Subject: Approval Needed - (4) 50 ft Bucket Trucks

Good Morning Steve,



Traffic is requesting to purchase four 50 ft bucket trucks off UTC. The purchase will be a one-for-one trade-in for brass
tags 21812, 21813, 23702, and 24726.

Do we have the Director’s approval?

Best regards,

Management Analyst ||
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Please note, in adherence to best practices brought about in response to COVID-19, many employees of the
Department of Public Service have moved to a “work from home” status, effective March 18, 2020. Please
note that many members of the department remain available remotely during normal business hours.



